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THE NEWSLETTER OF SALEM STAMP SOCIETY 

October Meeting. 

The meeting was well attended 
with about 35 present in the room 
and 5 on Zoom. Worth Mathew-
son gave us an excellent presen-
tation on  “Confederate Mail”. 
He came from Southern Virginia 
and inherited a substantial stamp 
collection from his family which 
included several items of Confed-
erate mail. He has since added to 
this collection which he used as 
the basis for his talk.  

He showed examples of how the 
mails evolved from initial use of 
general issue stamps until these 

ran out and were replaced by 
postmasters’ provisional hand-
stamps. The Confederate states 
then started to issue its own 
stamps firstly printed in England 
then later in the US using English 
supplies. Worth showed some 
remarkable items of postal histo-
ry including rare examples of 
patriotic covers (some printed in 
the North!) and letters written on 
improvised papers because of 
shortages in the South.  
Confederate Mail is highly 
sought after and good items com-
mand high prices. Worth said that 
there are dangerous forgeries es-
pecially of cancellations and the 
provisional hand stamps. There 
exists a committee of experts in 
this area to help the collector.   
 

November Meeting. 

We hold our AGM on Wednes-
day 15th November which will 
include the election of Officers of 
the Society for 2024. Danny Bis-
gaard has been assembling a slate 
of candidates for the election but 
candidates can also be proposed 
at the meeting. 

Bob Reynolds will hold a Club 
Auction of 75 lots—details and 
images of selected lots are shown 

in this newsletter and also on our 
web site. There are a lot of fine 
and interesting lots this month so 
come prepared to spend!  

Bids can be placed on Zoom and 
also sent in by telephone to Bob 
ahead of the auction. 

New Members.  

We welcome David Grant from 
Albany to the society. His col-
lecting interests are Worldwide.  
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Club & Show News. 

Christmas Dinner & Party. 

Mark your diaries for Wednesday December 6th 
for our annual Christmas Dinner and Party at our 
usual meeting place at the Scottish Rite Center in 

South Salem. Tickets are $20 per head (which in-
cludes a gratuity for the Center staff). There will 
be a sign up sheet at the November meeting which 

will ask you for your choice of meal. As last year 
the options are salmon, beef and a vegetarian dish.  

Important. If you are planning to attend the party 
but will not be at the November meeting, please let 

Lisa Janz know about the number of tickets re-
quired and your choice of meals. She can be     
contacted at 503 949 3920 or by email at      

lisan2scotties@msn.com. Your assistance in this 
matter would be greatly appreciated by the Center 
and organizers.   

Bob and Loren Reynolds have arranged for prizes 
and gifts (philatelic and otherwise) for everyone 

and perhaps a star stamp prize for one lucky per-
son. So, please plan to attend and make the even-
ing another great success for the Club. 

PIPEX 2024. 

The organizing committee for the PIPEX Show 

next May are looking for a young volunteer to help 
put up (and take down) the exhibition frames at the 
Monarch Hotel and Convention Center. If you 

have a son, daughter, grandchild etc. that might be 
interested in earning some extra cash next year 
then please let Lisa Janz know. This is not particu-

larly hard or difficult work but there are a lot of 
frames! 

SEAPEX 2024. 

This year’s SEAPEX show in Tukwila, WA had to 
be hastily rearranged by Michael Jaffe as a bourse-
only event because of difficulties in finding 

enough volunteers to organize a full Exhibition in 
time.  

We understand that event went off quite well as 
such but there is still a desire to mount a full Show 

and Exhibition for next year. In order for this to 
happen the SEAPEX committee is looking for vol-
unteers to help with the organizing and running of 

the event. If you are interested in helping please 
contact Lisa Janz for more details. 

2024 Meetings. 

Members are reminded that our first two meetings 
in 2024 will be on the mornings of the third Satur-

day of the month.  

On Saturday 17th January 2024 at 10am we will 

have a Members’ Auction. If you have duplicate or 
excess items that you would like to put up for auc-
tion to fund your collection please let Bob Reyn-

olds have  descriptions and reserve prices for your 
lots at the November meeting or at latest the 
Christmas Party in December. 

The February meeting will take place on Saturday 
21st at 10am and there will be a Bid Board and a 
program TBD.  

US Postal Rates.  

It has been proposed to raise postal rates again in 
2024 with First Class Letters going up to 68c. 

Members who currently receive this Newsletter by 
mail are encouraged where possible to switch to 
email delivery—you will see the Newsletter faster 

and in color!  

Finally, please ask your friends and family to 
come to the Salem Coin & Stamp show in Decem-
ber (details below), our club will have a table 

there. 
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Pacific NW Stamp Shows and               
Bourses 2023 
Local Events 

Salem Coin & Stamp Show, December 2-3 at Salem Fairgrounds,   

Columbia Hall 

Repetitive Events: 

Oregon Stamp Society: Rose City Stamp Fair - 
2nd Saturday of the month at OSS clubhouse           
4828 NE 33rd Ave., Portland  9:00am-3:00 pm 
Collectors  Corner - 4th Saturday of the month 
at OSS clubhouse                   9:00 am.- 3:00 pm  

2023-4 Major Shows:  

PIPEX 2024, May 3, 4 &5 2024 at The Monarch Hotel and                      

Conference Center, 12566 SE 93rd Ave.. Clackamas, OR 97015 

 

Meetings 
All meetings held at the Scottish Rite 

Center, Commercial St., Salem at 7pm 

Doors open at 6pm        
 
Wednesday 15th November.  
Society AGM and election of Officers and 
Board Members for 2024. 
 
Wednesday 6th December. 
Annual Christmas Dinner & Party 
 

 

 

 

 

 


